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WHY THIS IS SUCH AN IMPORTANT WIN

In 2021, our first-ever national road transport industry fight led to huge wins across all of the major
road transport companies. One of those crucial wins was a guarantee that your pay increase
would match inflation. 

Skyrocketing costs of petrol,
groceries and other living expenses
mean that a pay rise linked to
inflation is crucial.

Your member-led bargaining team
fought hard to make sure that your
wages wouldn't fall behind. But they
couldn't have done that without your
strong national actions, showing
the company that you would not
back down.

STARTRACK'S ORIGINAL OFFER

3% per year increase

CPI WIN

Your September pay increase will be
6.1%  to match CPI figures.

This pay increase shows the power of standing together. In the meantime, we must
continue to hold StarTrack to account over the commitments it made at the bargaining

table.

The 6.1% pay increase will be applied in the next
full pay period in September. 
Preparation for mental health training for TWU
delegates is underway. 

When we stand together we achieve huge improvements to job security, pay and
conditions. We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. 
If you're not a member, scan the QR code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN
https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN

